
From:
To: City Council; 
Subject: Porchfest Support
Date: Friday, July 11, 2025 9:00:25 PM

Hello council, 
I am writing to express our strong support for Porchfest. Melissa and I live at 
and our house will be right in the mix. We have no concerns from our end. We think that
Porchfest is a great, community building, fun for the whole family event that truly is at the
core of what Sebastopol stands for. Tight, supportive community that celebrates the arts and
the people that make this colorful community great. 
Full support from us 
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